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Hi,
My name is Lynne Fetterplace. My husband and I own a home that looks directly at the Coppabella hills (about
 3km away). We have the best view of the hills that I know of but neither of us have a problem with the
 Windfarm. We actually find them to be grand and graceful. As for some advantages that the Windfarm will
 create for the district are jobs (that are dearly needed), lots of businesses will benefit during construction time
 therefore bringing more money into the community. 

Goldwind has been a great support to our community with sponsorship of many organisations and that is so
 wonderful as we may very lose some of them without the help. I would like to mention I know of locals who
 are opposed to the Windfarm but have asked for money for the organisations they support and they have been
 happy to accept the money from Goldwind

Last but not least this country has a renewable target and I strongly believe we need to reach that

Binalong and district need this project it would be a real shot in the arm for the vast majority. These farms and
 solar farms néed to be in someone’s backyard why not ours

Regards Lynne Fetterplace

Sent from my iPhone




